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ORGANIZATION:   St. Mary Hyde Park             UNIT:  St. Mary PTO 

CONTACT DATE:   October 5, 2018 REPORT DATE:  October 9, 2018 

PARTICIPANTS:  Laure Murray, Abigail Isbell, Katherine Mulligan, Brigitte Arthur, Gretchen Hooker, 
Melissa Frantz, Kelly Blake, Jen Reker-Murphy and Marianne Rosemond 

cc:  

NEXT MEETING:  November 9, 2018 REPORT BY:  Melissa Frantz 

SUBJECT/MATTER ACTION WHO WHEN 

Welcome & Prayer  Welcome and Intro PTO Board 
 

Oct. 5 

President’s Report - August 2018 board minutes approved 
- Thank you notes passed around 
- Pastoral Council Update 

o Fellowships after mass will start up again 
o Summer projects around the school and church is almost 

done (sound system for gym, keypad, steps) 
o Advancement Committee update 

- Social Event Update 
o PTO Welcome Back Brunch was a success –we made 

about $900 
o We sent Meghan a thank you 

- March Event for Dads - March 9 or 18 (leaning towards the 9th) 
o Basketball Tournament  

- Upcoming events 
o Staff Hospitality around the holidays 
o Xavier Basketball – Laure reaching out to Kate Sammarco 
o Looking to add in a Dewey’s or Chipotle 
o St. Vincent can deliver barrels around Thanksgiving 

- Working to make sure all parent volunteers are VIRTUS compliant 

Laure Murray  

Committee Liaisons - Spirit Wear Update – Gretchen Hooker 
o Kelly Blake to send copy of checks to Gretchen when she 

gets them 
o Royalty checks have gone down a bit 
o Working with a few new people on designs and ideas 
o 15% back – no inventory to carry 
o Potentially ready for Parent Conferences (Nov. 19-20) for 

ordering 
o Chairs, umbrellas are another option 

- Room Parents – Abigail Isbell 
o All spots are filled 

- Playground – Ariel Pusateri 
o Everything going well 
o Only have 2 openings 
o Most spots have 2 parents 

Gretchen, Abigail, 
Ariel 

 

Correspondence Update - We’ve only had to pick up the bins a few time 
- Ariel will get an updated read rate from Beth 
- No negative feedback so far 
- New email address is also working 

Ariel Pusateri  



 
 
 

Please advise of errors or omissions within 48 hours of receipt. 

Principal’s Update - Monday is an in-service day for teachers (speaker coming and 
teacher-sharing with 2 other schools) 

o Cardinal Pacelli, St. Thomas More, Admin from Summit 
Country Day will all be here as well 

- Saint Families and Padre Pio went well 
- Interims are all going out and coming back from parents 
- Calendar events are all sent out through Halloween 
- Second Grade Chocolate Party (all about reading) 
- Conferences coming up on Nov. 19-20 

o Middle School will be a “pick two” 
- STEAM Leaders group met for the first time 

o Need batteries 
o Some grades are doing coding and 3D printing 
o Whole program is going well 

- Tablets working for all the classrooms 
- Up to 462 students (a few on probation) 
- Online Kindergarten enrollment – working on this 
- Option C may have this capability as well as grouping families 

together 
o Letters will go out soon to all families 

Marianne Rosemond  

Faculty Report - Thank you from the teachers for the start-up money! 
- Wish list – 2 things 

o Cordless microphones – already taking care of 
o Laminator – the one we have isn’t working  

▪ $3,500-$5,000 cost for a new one 
▪ The one we have is about 10 years old and we 

bought it used 
o We’ll look into putting money aside to fund this 

Jen Reker-Murphy  

Treasurer’s Report - August report sent out 
- We only had a few teacher checks came through (expecting most in 

September) 
- Some of the dues came through 
- $300 in budget for magazine drive, only $85 came through 

o We are going to use the rest of this budget for more books 

Kelly Blake  

 Next meeting November 9th at 12:30 at the school for PTO Board   

    

    

    

 


